
Firewise BOD report-July 1st, 2019 

Review of the complete Wildfire Prevention and Protection Ordinance, semi-final draft prepared by 

Susan Baker. This draft will be available for review, by email and on our web page. Please attend the 

public forum if you can. 

We have been considering the need to add something to the solid waste fees for slash management and 

supervision. The idea is to start with community engagement and develop a management plan for each 

property owner, with timelines.  

The focus initially will be addressing dead wood all over the Village, standing and down. 

Next meeting: August 5th, 2019, Inn at Taos Valley 

 


